January, 2022

Dear Guidance Counselor, Financial Aid Administrator, or Editor

The Americans of Italian Heritage Charities, Inc. is pleased to announce our scholarship program
available to student residents of Lake, Geauga, Cuyahoga, and Ashtabula counties of Ohio. Four
scholarships in the amount of $2,000 each will be awarded this year.

At least one parent of the applicant must be of Italian descent and the student applicant must be
either a graduating high school senior or enrolled full-time for the 2022-2023 academic year at an
accredited 2 or 4 year college, university, vocational or technical institution. The scholarship
committee is seeking to award well-rounded students who can demonstrate their dedication and
commitment to continuing their education and who are in financial need. Further details of the
criteria can be found on the application.

We would appreciate your assistance with communicating this announcement to eligible
students. A copy of the application may be found at www.aihclub.com Click at the top of the
page on the word Scholarships.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Please note completed applications must be received by May 16, 2022 and mailed to:
AMERICANS OF ITALIAN HERITAGE CHARITIES
Attention: Scholarship Committee
P.O. Box 732
Mentor, Ohio 44061

E-mail questions to charities(@aihclub.com Enter the word scholarships in the subject line.



